
Fw: Reissuing Permit for The Paradise Piano Bar
Sophia Meng-Chhom to: Daisy Gomez, Pablo Rubio 07/10/2013 11:44 AM

Good Morning,

Below is another public comment for the council hearing on July 16th.

Thank you,

Sophia Meng-Chhom
Financial Management Department
City of Long Beach
Phone:   (562) 570-6649

----- Forwarded by Sophia Meng-Chhom/FM/CLB on 07/10/2013 11:41 AM -----

From: LBBIZ
To: Sophia Meng-Chhom/FM/CLB@CLB, 
Date: 07/10/2013 11:26 AM
Subject: Fw: Reissuing Permit for The Paradise Piano Bar
Sent by: Ashley Wiegelman

----- Forwarded by LBBIZ on 07/10/2013 11:26 AM -----

Tom <tombythesea@yahoo.com>

07/09/2013 09:00 PM

To "LBBIZ@longbeach.gov" 
<LBBIZ@longbeach.gov> 

cc  
Subject Reissuing Permit for The Paradise 

Piano Bar 

To whom this may concern...

I am completely IN FAVOR of renewing the license for The Paradise Piano Bar located 
at 1800 E. Broadway!  They have been a great community member and are involved in 
many aspects of the surrounding neighborhood.  Losing them, would prove detrimental 
to the development of the Broadway Corridor, so it's in the best interest of the 
neighborhood to keep them thriving!

Thank you,

Tom Crowe
Community Activist

...spoken like a true 

H-2
CORRESPONDENCE - Tom Crowe



         Tom Cat

Do not drop your prey...
for it's shadow


